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Monthly health plan premiums for state employees, retirees to
decrease 7%

In the coming weeks, state employees and retirees will begin paying seven percent less in monthly
premiums for health coverage through the state Office of Group Benefits.

OGB health plan premiums are deducted from employee paychecks a month in advance, so state
workers’ July paychecks will reflect the change resulting from the lower premiums. Retirees’ benefit

checks disbursed at the beginning of August also will reflect the change.

Updated premium rates can be accessed by clicking here.


https://www.groupbenefits.org/portal/page/portal30/SHARED/O/OGBWEB/OGB_PREMIUM_RATES_AUG2012
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